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Comments sougM 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio and the Ohio Consumers' 

Counsel are seeking input from local residents on AEP's proposed 
rate increase. The PUCO is a regulatory commission that will rule 
on the proposal. The OCC is a residential utility consumer advocate. 
Here: are some options: : 
• Write to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio and becomepart 

of the case record. Write to: PUCO, attention Docketing Division, 
180 E. Broad St., Columbus, OH 43215. Write on the letter and 
the envelope the case riumber, 08-917-EL-SSO. 

• Attend an OCC hearing Oct, 6 at the Ohio Department of Trans­
portation auditorium, 1980VV. Broad St., Columbus. 

• Attend a PUCO hearing at dates and locations yet to be an­
nounced. 

; • E-mail the OCC at www.pickocc.org, 
• Call the Ohio Consumers' Counsel's toll-free number at (877) 

742-5822. 

Source: Ohio Consumers'Counsel 

About AEP Ohio 
AEP Ohio, the largest utility subsidiary of AEP, serves 1.5 million 

customers in 920 communities. Eight of its 11 Ohio power plants are 
coal. Two are natural gas and one is hydroelectric. 
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